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Conflict Minerals Declaration 

HLH Rapid Limited                      Date: 01/03/2024 

HLH Rapid Limited are committed to conducting business in a socially responsible and 
ethical manner. We understand the importance of responsible sourcing and are 
dedicated to ensuring that our products do not contain conflict minerals, specifically 
tin, tungsten, tantalum, and gold (3TG), sourced from areas of conflict or human rights 
abuses, particularly the Democratic Republic of Congo (DRC) and adjoining countries. 

We fully support the goals and objectives of Section 1502 of the U.S. Dodd-Frank Wall 
Street Reform and Consumer Protection Act, which requires companies to disclose 
their use of conflict minerals to ensure that they do not contribute to financing armed 
conflicts in the DRC or other affected regions. 

HLH Rapid Limited has taken the following steps to support conflict-free sourcing: 

1. Supplier Engagement: We actively work with our suppliers to ensure that they 
source materials from responsible suppliers that do not support conflict-related 
activities. We expect our suppliers to comply with applicable laws, and provide 
relevant information regarding their sourcing practices. 

2. Due Diligence: We perform due diligence on our supply chain in accordance 
with the guidelines provided by the Organization for Economic Co-operation and 
Development (OECD) for responsible mineral sourcing. This includes identifying 
the origin of the 3TG minerals used in our products and ensuring that they do not 
contribute to conflict. 

3. Transparency and Reporting: HLH Rapid Limited is committed to transparency 
in our supply chain and will provide information to our customers about the 
sourcing of 3TG minerals upon request. We work closely with our suppliers to 
verify the origin of minerals and ensure compliance with conflict mineral 
regulations. 

4. Ongoing Commitment: We continue to monitor and improve our conflict 
minerals program and are committed to supporting the global effort to prevent 
the use of conflict minerals. 

If you have any questions regarding this Conflict Minerals Declaration or require further 
information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Sincerely, 
James Murphy, Director, HLH Rapid Limited 
 

 


